
Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 18, 2015, the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists received a petition for waiver of paragraphs 468.803(3)(a) and (b), F.A.C., filed by Ronald Louis Rampi, regarding the requirement that a Bachelor of Science or higher-level postgraduate degree in Orthotics and Prosthetics from a regionally accredited college or university recognized by the Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs or, at a minimum, a bachelor’s degree from a regionally accredited college or university and a certificate in orthotics and in prosthetics from a program recognized by said Commission, or its equivalent, as determined by the Board. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting currently scheduled for May 29, 2015.

Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Joseph Lesho, Program Operations Administrator, at the above address or telephone: (850)245-4355.

